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CYNTHIA MARION ROCCO

Jr. Play; Art Club; G.A.A.

It's no sin to be like "Cyn" our pretty, relaxed Senior. And we
simply can't overlook her dramatic performance in "Our Miss
Brooks." Cynthia is happiest when served hot thick-milk shakes.
Please don't turn on classical music at this time or Cynthia will
leave. A secretarial job or a dramatic school is "Cyn's" future.
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KENNETH ROGERS

Student Council; Moonglowers; Jr. Play; Art Club; Football.

Ken is that tall, blonde, good-looking fellow often seen with a
certain cute cheerleader. Ken is dependable, a good student, good
athlete, and an all around fellow. His cool "40" Buick is the envy
of many a senior boy. After graduating Ken may be headed to a
small college to become an engineer.
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WILLIAM SALISBURY, JR.

Projection Squad; Science Club.

"Bill" is a likable fellow with blond hair who loves to fly model
airplanes, drive, or run an outboard motor boat or do just about
anything where he can use his vast knowledge about mechanical
things. In the summer Bill loves to visit Texas and hopes some day
to start a wheat ranch there hut first comes the Air Force and
college.

FLORENCE FELICE SANGUILIANO

G.A.A.; Junior Red Cross; Art Club; Chorus.

Tiny and shy but so energetic and efficient, Flo and her pretty
smile seem to be many places at once. She likes to travel and in
the sports line she favors swimming and skiing. Flo keeps up
pretty with the latest in fashion but she doesn't care for long
hair or heavy jewelry. Her sweet disposition and good taste
should help her a lot if her wishes to be a hairstylist come true.
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